FEB C/ 1589

Docket No. 50-341

The Detroit Edison Company
ATTN: B. R. Sylvia
Senior Vice President
Nuclear Operations
6400 North Dixie Highway
Newport, MI 48166

Gentlemen:

This refers to the routine safety inspection conducted by Messrs. W. G. Rogers,
5. Stasek, K. Ridgway and P. Pelke of this office on December 3 through
December 31, 1988, of activities at Fermi 2 authorized by Facility Operating
License No. NPF-43 and to the discussion of our findings with Mr. W. Orser

and others of your staff at the conclusion of the inspection.

The enclosed copy of cur inspection report identifies areas examined during
the inspection. Within these areas, the inspection consisted of a selective
examination of procedures and representative records, observations, and
interviews with personnel.

No violations of NRC requirements were identified during the course of this
inspection.

In accordance with 10 CFR 2.790 of the Commission's regulations, a copy of
this letter and the enclosed inspection report will be placed in the NRC
Public Document Room.
We will gladiy discuss any questions you have concerning this inspection.

Sincerely,

o A
Vil C /ffn4"”
R. C. Knop, Chief
Reactor Projects Branch 3

Enclosure: Inspection Report
No. 50-341/88035(DRP)
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The Detroit Edison Company

Distribution

cc w/enclosure:

Patricia Anthony, Licensing

P. A. Marguardt, Corporate
Legal Department

DCD/DCB (RIDS)

Licensing Fee Management Branch

Resident Inspector, RIII

Ronald Callen, Michigan
Public Service Commission

Harry H. Voight, Esq.

Mfchi?an Department of
Public Health

Monroe County Office of
Civil Preparedness




